R.B. Hunt Elementary
SAC minutes – May, 2022

Attendance:
Members: 
	☒ Lauren Carpenter 
☒ Beth Cleary 
Mrs. Jennifer Gamble
☒ Amanda Garman 
☐ Shellie Joyner


Attendees: 

Quorem(5 people): ☐ Yes  ☐ No

Minutes on 2nd page.

	☐ Lin Greco
☒ Nicole Jebbia
☐ Lauren Leth 
☐ Chris Pacetti 
☒ Andrew Hurley 


	☒ Josh Saxon 
☒ Meghan Saxon 
☒ Doug Gibson 
☒ Chelsey Gusse
☐ Shakyra Melean 
☒ Gaye Costeira 




Call to Order:
A meeting of the R.B. Hunt Elementary School Advisory Council was held Via Zoom.                                       Meghan Saxon called the meeting to order at 3:10 and welcomed everyone. Chelsey Gusse recorded the minutes for the meeting.   
Minutes:
Changes: None
Mr. Gibson motioned to approve the minutes, Mrs. Costeira seconded.

Unanimous vote for school recognition funds- funds are pending. 	
Mrs. Garman- Around 17,000 in SAC budget. Approval on the PLC training from SAC funds. Looking for teachers to fill a few spots for the PLC training in summer. Projections for next year-just under 600. About 6 new students the last two weeks have joined RB Hunt so we are seeing numbers fluctuate. A few teachers will be moved for next year. District has been supportive about being fully staffed, and interviews are underway. Some teachers are retiring this year- Donna Aunchman, Lin Greico, Linda Drozd. Some projects are happening over the summer- the floor in the main hallway is getting redone. Summer reading program is going to have students from several surrounding schools. 
Mr. Hurley- Question for him- will online attendance be offered for SAC next year? TBD
Mrs. Cleary- SHINE incentives- potential ideas that liveschool points could be used for- books at book fair, extended recess, no homework, rock climbing 
SAC membership- If you are leaving SAC next year, would you help recruit new members for next year?
Book advisory committee- would Nicole be able to be on the committee, yes. 

Motion to end the meeting Lauren Carpenter made a motion and Josh Saxon seconded.   

Next Meeting:
Our next regularly scheduled meeting at R.B. Hunt will be September 6, 2022 in the Media Center.

Submitted by,
Chelsey Gusse
